From: Smith, William R. (Randy)
To: Leasure, Timothy

Cc: Blatti, Richard; Aski, Janice; Newhouse, Melissa A.; Smith, William R. (Randy); Rathman, James F.; Lilly, Blaine;

Myers, Brad; Carlson, Wayne; Wanzer, John; Fink, Steven; Heysel, Garett; Manderscheid, David C.;

Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Jenkins, Mary Ellen

Subject: Revision to the Music Major

**Date:** Thursday, June 04, 2015 1:48:53 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

## Tim:

The proposal from the School of Music to revise the undergraduate major program in music leading to the Bachelor of Arts degree – establishment of concentrations while still permitting a noconcentration option - was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on June 3, 2015. The Chair of the Council, Professor Jim Rathman, and I, as Vice Chair, presented the proposal on your behalf.

No additional level of review/approval is necessary. This action will be included in the Council's forthcoming <u>Annual Activities Report</u> to the University Senate (June 2015).

Please keep a copy of this message for your file on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.

If you have any questions, please contact Professor Rathman (.1) or me.

## Randy



## W. Randy Smith, Ph.D.

Vice Provost for Academic Programs

Office of Academic Affairs

203 Bricker Hall, 190 North Oval Mall, Columbus, OH 43210

614-292-5881 Office

smith.70@osu.edu